CONNECT-ED TEXT MESSAGES

July 2023

Dear Katonah-Lewisboro Families:

The Katonah-Lewisboro School District includes text messages to parents in selected Connect-
Ed communications, including closings, delays and early dismissals. All parent/guardian cell
phone numbers are automatically included in the service.

You may opt-out of this service by:

- Contacting the Technology Department (via an email to
connectedsupport@klschools.org)

Or
- At any point after you have received the first text from the system (including the test

message), typing STOP KLSD in response to the text. The service will be discontinued for only
the phone number from which the STOP KLSD was sent.

If you elect to opt-out of the service, and then decide to re-start it, you can text SUBSCRIBE
KLSD to 23177 or 63079.

Thank you.

Christopher Nelson
Director of Technology
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